
 

 

November 24 – Solemnity of Christ the King
 

   

GOD’S MERCY IS EVERLASTING 

     Lord, you tell us to forgive as You 

have forgiven us.  Grudges and hatred 

can consume our lives like a deadly 

cancer.  Such things aren't of You.  No 

matter what the case may be.  I'll keep 

praying for those who have done 

wrong that they may turn their hearts 

to You. 

    Thank you for your mercy and 

forgiveness. Thank you for the 

forgiveness I've received from those 

whom I have wronged. I praise and 

thank you, Lord, for Your goodness 

and grace.  

 

 

 

 

JESUS, REMEMBER ME WHEN YOU 

 COME INTO YOUR KINGDOM. 
 

Christ, 

with your last breath 

you cared for the lost and lonely. 
 

Please remember us. 

Call all of us to mind, 

each and every one of us, 

when you come into your kingdom! 

We entrust ourselves, with Dismas, to you, 

to your infinite love and mercy, and 

like him, we ask simply: 

remember us. 
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PRAYER SERVICES 

Wed., Nov. 27       7:45 AM       NO Morning Prayer 

Fri., Nov. 29          7:45 AM       NO Morning Prayer 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sat., Nov. 23              4 PM           Anthony Hilbert 

Sun., Nov. 24          10 AM           Ruth Gehl 

Wed., Nov. 27           6 PM       Gary Stier 

Sat., Nov. 30              4 PM           Rosalie Geis 

Sun., Dec. 1            10 AM            Gary Stier 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Saturday – November 27 at 4:00 PM 

Servers:   Cloey Simon, Sam Simon 

Cantors:  Gene and Patty Simon 

Lectors:   Paul Gehl, Arlene Gehl 

Euch. Ministers: Scott Simon, Jane Pictor 

                           Beth Simon, Judy Steuri 

Saturday – November 30 at 4:00 PM 

Greeters: Kyle and Lindsay Black 

  Ken and Terry Harmeyer 

Server:     Kara Merkel 

Cantor:    Scott Simon 

Lectors:   Dottie Hellmich, Jane Pictor 

Euch. Ministers: Roseann Wirth, Judy Steuri 

                            Katy Schmidt, Janet Wagner 

Sunday – December 1 at 10:00 AM 

Greeters: Joyce Muckerheide, John Muckerheide 

  Steve and Julie Gilland  

Servers:   Seth Weisenbach, Macey Kinker 

Cantors:  Gene and Patty Simon 

Lectors:   Amanda Schutte, Julie Stephens 

Euch. Ministers: Amy Kinker, Ben Harlemert 

                           Vicki Wagner, Joyce Muckerheide 

PARISH SUPPORT 

Adult Envelopes                                          $3735.00 

Children’s Envelopes                                      $    11.48   

Loose Collection                                          $  497.25 

Total Regular Collection                                 $4243.73 

$3,193.00 needed weekly to meet budget. 

Special Collections               $4733.80 

  + Cemetery - $40.00  + Military - $40.00 

  + Smorgasbord Donation & Sale of Food - $478.25 

  + Dinner Tickets - $4175.55 (Bills not taken out yet) 



   

 

SANCTUARY LIGHT – The sanctuary light will 

burn November 24 through December 1 for Fred 

and Matilda Geis. 

 

THANK YOU – A big thanks to all who helped 

cook turkeys and debone, those who worked on the 

beef, decorated, helped in the kitchen, served and 

cleaned up, and brought in food for our 

Smorgasbord. It was very much appreciated! 

 

GOLDEN WEDDING – Congratulations to David 

and Laurie Husted, who are celebrating 50 years 

of marriage on Friday, November 22. Thank you, 

David and Laurie, for your faithfulness to each 

other and for your loving service of the Gospel! 

Your faithful love is a gift to the Church, and that 

includes us. (Church will be in use from 10:00 to 

12:00 noon on that day.) 

 

FALL RAFFLE – $14,240.00! This has been one 

of our best raffles. How grateful we are! Thank you 

for making this a successful fundraiser for the 

parish. We especially thank Jack Ferkinhoff and 

John Glick for all their work, for our donors for 

their continued generosity, and for YOU for buying 

and/or selling your tickets!   

 

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL – Have you 

returned your United Catholic Appeal card to the 

Archdiocese? Let us support this appeal for our 

needy, for our families, and for our clergy. 

 

LADIES CHRISTMAS PARTY – All ladies of 

the parish are invited to the Mary & Martha Circle 

Christmas Party in the Parish Hall on Tuesday, 

December 3, beginning with social gathering at 5:30 

PM.  It will be an evening of holiday cheer with a 

catered dinner, a cappella choir, door prizes, and 

joyful fellowship amid the sights and sounds of 

Christmas. Sign the sheet in the back of church, or 

call Arlene (812-852-4394) or Roberta (812-756-

4191). Plan to attend, and bring your daughters, 

mothers, and friends! 

 

USHER MEETING – On Tuesday, December 10, 

7:00 PM, the usher training session will be repeated 

for those ushers who still need to attend. It will be 

held in the St. Francis Room. Please make every 

effort to attend this session. If you are unable, 

please call Jack Ferkinhoff or Brian Horan. 

 

Thanksgiving 
The Feast of Gratitude 

 

Mass at St. Maurice 
Wednesday, November 27,  

6:00 PM 
 

Give Thanks in All Circumstances! 
 

 

 

CHURCH SECURITY – Beginning the weekend 

of November 30 – December 1, the ushers will 

begin locking all the doors to our building ten 

minutes after Mass begins, except the main doors 

of Church in the back of the vestibule. The 

detective who conducted a five-hour seminar and 

the Archdiocese strongly suggested to begin this 

procedure. Two of the ushers will remain in or 

near the vestibule during Mass. All the doors in 

our building have a bar to push when leaving the 

building so you can always get out of the building. 

     If you or your child need to use the restroom 

during Mass it is best to use the one near church. 

But if that is not available, you are able to use the 

bathrooms in the parish center. If the parish hall is 

NOT rented, you will be able to return to church by 

way of the doors leading into the classrooms. If the 

hall IS RENTED, those doors will be locked, so 

you would need to come back to church by way of 

the main doors in the vestibule of church.   

 

RELIGIOUS ED – There will be NO classes for 

Preschool through Grade 5 this week. 

     Classes for Grades 6 through 12 next Sunday, 

December 1, at 8:30 AM. 

 

THE LORD’S LAUGHTER – If God is watching 

us, the least we can do is be entertaining. (via Rev. Dr. 

Karl R. Kraft, Dover, DE, The Joyful Noiseletter) 


